
 
 

 

Welcome to Bledisloe 

School.  

We hope you and your 

child will find school a 

positive, happy             

experience.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

This information booklet has some 

of the answers to some of the     

questions that parents most       

frequently ask.  

 

Please talk to us about anything 

you need to know which we may 

have missed.  

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School starts at 8.55am.   

 

 

It is a good idea to arrive just 10 

minutes before the bell rings until     

children have gained confidence in 

the playground and at school. This 

gives time to put away bags and 

clothes, organise return of books and 

have a talk with friends without having 

to wait too long for the start of the 

school day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children are beginning to learn              

independence in looking after           

themselves. This has already been  

started at home and can be              

reinforced at school by parents         

encouraging children to hang up their 

own bags, to put shoes neatly in the 

cloakbay and to take the responsibility 

of remembering to look in their bags 

for reading or library books, lunch      

orders, and notes from home.  

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school uniform is compulsory     

and can be purchased from The          

Warehouse, Napier. We also have    

second hand  uniform items available. 

Please ask at the office for more        

information if required.  

 

 

Hats are compulsory in the playground 

in Terms 1 and 4.  

 

 

Children are asked to wear shoes in 

the playground to protect feet from 

stubbed toes, splinters and bee stings.  
 

 

We take our shoes off when we come    

inside to protect our carpet and to 

keep it as clean as possible.  Much of 

our work is done sitting on the floor so 

this is really   important.  Velcro shoes / 

sandals make taking on and off much 

easier.  

 

 

If shoes can be named that would be 

great as sometimes similar pairs can 

get mixed up.  


